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Subject: Comprehensive plan

From: Robert Klingler 
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 10:12 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive plan 

Hello.  
A comment on the comprehensive plan. 
I am all for more housing and more density where it makes sense. 
Some mechanism must be set to prevent developers from tearing down homes. 
Arbor South is going to tear down homes. 
UM has torn down homes. 
Thanks, 
Robert 


